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City of White Rock adds new Arts and Culture Tab to Website 

 
Under the guidance and recommendation of the Public Art Advisory Committee, the City of White Rock 
has now added “Arts and Culture” as a top level navigational tab on its website, nestled between 
“Community” and “Business”. 
 
This mega drop-down tab will include links to local non-profit arts and cultural associations, easy access 
to information about City of White Rock programs, such as Artists Walk and the Busking program, up-to-
date information on design competitions run by the City, and other relevant news to the local arts and 
cultural community. 
 
“By adding arts and culture to our website as a top level navigation element, we are demonstrating that 
arts are indeed a priority to the City of White Rock,” said Mayor Wayne Baldwin.  
 
“Our Arts Economic Task Force and Public Art Advisory Committee were very busy last year and now in 
2013 we’re going to start seeing the fruits of their labour. I predict it will be an exciting year for the arts 
in White Rock,” he said. 
 
The image featured in the arts and culture website header is a watercolour painting by local artist 
Sherron Fairbaim, who graciously granted the City free use of the image on the website.  
 
For more information about arts and culture in White Rock, visit the City’s website at 
www.whiterockcity.ca. 
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For more information contact: 
 
Jamie Leggatt, Communications Officer 
City of White Rock 
Tel: 604.541.2114 
Email: jleggatt@whiterockcity.ca 
 
 

http://www.whiterockcity.ca/

